
 

Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be  found on the 

school website where there is a link 
to the latest advice from the 

government.  
 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/
publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-
outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do  

 

Hi everyone,  

I hope you are all well and have been 
enjoying the lovely sunshine we have been 
having.  I have been trying to keep my boys 
busy: Leo has been trying to write his 
name; Lucas has loved making as much 
noises as he can for the NHS on a Thursday  
and Jacob has been doing his very best to 
avoid doing any school work. I have got 
lots of stories to tell you when I see you.  

I have also been decorating our new home 
and working hard in the garden to make it 
nice for the boys to play in.  

I miss all your little faces so much but hope 
you are making lots of memories with your 
grown ups.  

Keep being superstars and I can’t wait to 
see you soon. 

Love Mrs Hodgkiss  

 

Some links to home learning websites; 

 https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/  

 https://www.twinkl.co.uk/  

 

Woodthorne Road South ,  WV6 8XL  Telephone number: 01902 558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org 

Email address:  woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Head Teacher: Mr T. Hinkley  

Hello Reception, 

I hope your all ok, Mrs Dean misses you 
all a lot. 

 

I have been getting up to lots of different 
things at home including gardening, 
tidying up my house, painting and 
relaxing in my hot tub.  

 

Hope you’re all keeping busy and having 
fun. I would love to know 
what all you children are 
getting up to. 
Stay safe.  

 

Mrs Dean  
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Hello Reception children,  

I hope you are all well and looking after 
yourselves. I have been looking at the 
emails, which your parents have been 
sending in. I am so proud of you all. You all 
have been so busy doing such fun learning. 
Absolutely great to see you smiling and 
laughing. 

I have been so busy, my family are all 
working from home and my whole day 
consists of feeding them. It’s breakfast time 
at 9 o'clock, tea and snacks at 11 o'clock, 
lunch at 2 o'clock, fruit and 
juice at 5 o'clock then its 
dinner time. I am absolutely 
exhausted, I need to come 
back to school for a break I 
think. I miss you all dearly 
and I look forward to seeing 
you soon. 

If there is anything at all you need, please 
get in touch and will do everything we can 

to help and support you.  

Hi everyone ,  we hope you are all well and staying safe. Welcome to our first year group 
newsletter during the school closure period.  We will be sending a newsletter every couple 
of weeks to keep you up to date with home learning, celebrate achievements and share 
news. We have had some super photos and videos sent to us of all the 
wonderful things you have been doing at home. Please keep sending them 
into us and we will share as many as we can on the next newsletter. 
 

Please send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though our year group 
email which is: wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhall.mat.co.uk 

Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all keeping well and 
staying safe. I miss you all so much and 
can't wait to be back at school with 
you all again as soon as we can. I have 
been keeping busy with my own 
children and with getting things ready 
for you while we're off and when we're 
back. My family and I even went on a 
walk all dressed up in our costumes as 
our one outside exercise for the day. 
That was fun. I hope you have all been 
keeping busy, having 
fun and staying 
safe.  

I miss you very 
much. Hopefully, see 
you very soon,  

Mrs Wong  

Remember to keep 
washing your hands. 

STAY SAFE 
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